NOTICE OF CANCELLATION

of the
SOUTH ORANGE COUNTY WASTEWATER AUTHORITY

MAY 2, 2019, REGULAR MEETING AND

MAY 9, 2019, SPECIAL MEETING
of the
BOARD OF DIRECTORS

NOTICE 1S HEREBY GIVEN that the Regular Meeting of the South Orange County
Wastewater Authority (SOCWA) Board of Directors scheduled to be held on May 2, 2019, and
the Special Meeting of the South Orange County Wastewater Authority (SOCWA) Board of
Directors scheduled to be held on May 9, 2019, at the SOCWA Administrative Office located at
34156 Del Obispo Street, Dana Point, California have been cancelled.

A Special Board of Directors Meeting to hear the business of the Board will be held on May 16,
2019, at 8:00 a.m.

Dated this 18th day of April 2019.
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Betty C. Burnett, General Manager/Secretary
SOUTH ORANGE COUNTY WASTEWATER AUTHORITY




